
You are invited to a meeting for young adults, parents and 
entrepreneurs who live, work and play in the Town of The Blue 

Mountains. 

To meet Odette Bartnicki, Candidate for Deputy Mayor 

Tuesday, September 11th: 7:00 - 9:00 at Lora Bay Lodge, 109 
East Ridge Drive, Thornbury 

“I want to hear your perspective on what you want to see in 
TBM to make this a better place for you, for your family and for 

your business, because YOU are our future.” 

RSVP: odetteforcounciltbm@icloud.com 

Like my Facebook Page:  https://www.facebook.com/odettetbm 

 
 


